Fink Fall Bull Sale, October 30, 2019

**WEATHER UP-DATE**

Tuesday, October 29, will be clear roads in our area in north
central Kansas from all directions. The roads should be treated
already if they even need it.

Wednesday- we have the possibility of a little snow-

we expect that any roads that need treating will be treated in
our area in the afternoon and evening.

If you have any questions, please call us:
Lori Fink= 785-532-8171; Megan Larson at 785-410-5559 or
Anna Barrett at 785-224-8536



